
We, the people of Mary, Queen of Peace, are called to be 
a Catholic faith community centered around prayer and 
worship and embodying Gospel values. We are a family 
of Christians committed to growth in faith and holiness 
as signs of God’s presence in the world. We act in imita-
tion of Christ, by reaching beyond ourselves in service to 
others. 
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●

 

Monday, July 13 
 

Tuesday, July 14 

5:30 p.m. † In loving memory of Lucille Davis. 
 

Wednesday, July 15 

8:30 a.m. † In loving memory of Fr. Bill Munshower. 
 

Thursday, July 16 

5:30 p.m. † For the Poor Souls. 
 

Friday, July 17 

8:30 a.m. Missa Pro Populo. 
 

Saturday, July 18 

5:00 p.m. † In loving memory of Ester Laham. 
 

Sunday, July 19   16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a. m. † In loving memory of Eva Tax. 

10:30 a.m. † In loving memory of Bud Harvey. 

If you have lost a loved one recently or know of a parishioner who has, 

please contact Helen Disney so that we can include the family in our 

ministry.  317-745-4867 or jimandhelendisney@gmail.com 

Please submit bulletin announcements by 10:00 pm on 

Sunday’s to awray@mqpdanville.org, also a copy to 

patsmooney@indy.rr.com and tjmobrien@sbcglobal.net 

 

 Seth Hickey 

 

If you would like to make a donation for fresh flowers to 

be placed before one of the statues in the church, please 

use the envelopes that are located in the vestibule.  Do-

nations will be accepted in honor of our Blessed Mother, 

Mary, Queen of Peace, The Sacred Heart of Jesus, or St. 

Joseph and given in the name of whomever you choose.  

Envelopes can be dropped in the collection.   Thank you, 

The Liturgy Committee 

St. Malachy 

Saturday, 8:45 – 10:00 a.m. 
Or anytime by appointment 

 

St. Susanna 

Saturday, 10:30 – 11:00 a.m. 
Or anytime by appointment 

 

Mary, Queen of Peace 

Saturday, 3:45 – 4:30 p.m. 
Or anytime by appointment 

 

 

Collections July 5, 2020 

This Week’s Sunday Collection (60 envelopes) $5,475.00 

This Week’s Gold Envelope Collection (23 envelopes) $1,105.00 

Education of Future Priests (2 envelopes) $70.00 

Peter’s Pence Collection (1 envelope) $20.00 

 

Budgeted Year-to-Date $8,269.50 

Total Received $5,475.00 
 

Variance to Budget - $2,794.50 
 

 

 There have been questions about how parishioners can con-

tinue their contributions to the parish during this very difficult time.  

There are two methods.  The first method is to use the online giv-

ing feature on the website:  www.mqpdanville.org  (On the opening 

page there is an icon in green on the right).  The other method is to 

mail your contributions to 1005 West Main St., Danville, IN 46122. 
 

 We are all facing financial uncertainties.  Any offertory that you 

can give will be greatly appreciated.  If you have any difficulty with 

online giving please email Anna Wray and we will assist you. 

 My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the 

Most Holy Sacrament.  I love You above all things, and 

I desire to receive You into my soul.  Since I cannot at 

this moment receive You sacramentally, come at least 

spiritually into my heart.  I embrace You as if You were 

already there and unite myself wholly to You.  Never 

permit me to be separated from You.  Amen. 



 

 

 
 

“God has found me worthy to be a minister of His Gospel, 

and so when I speak, I strive to please God and not men.” 

1 Thessalonians 2:4 
 

+Dear Friends, 
 

 In last week’s readings, our Lord Jesus sum-

moned us to develop the trait of humility.  This 

week we are asked to develop the trait of receptiv-

ity. 

 

 Due to family obligations, work obligations and 

the general busy-ness of our lives, often we do not 

take the time we need simply to allow Jesus to 

speak to us.  The metaphors used in today’s scrip-

ture readings remind us that we need to be like 

the fertile soil, awaiting the rain and nutrients that 

will enrich that soil. 

 

 For us, the “rain and nutrients” are the Word 

of God, the Sacraments of the Church and the 

teaching of the Magisterium.  Without these key 

necessities, we will not be the fertile soil, nor will 

we sprout new life and provide nourishment for 

ourselves and others.  Perhaps today, we could 

ask ourselves two questions.  One, how receptive 

am I to Jesus?  Secondly, how can I become even 

more so in the future?  As always, let us pray for 

one another on our journey of faith! 

 

 Isn’t it wonderful….we are right in the midst of 

the season of summer.  Sure, we complain about 

the heat but we also complain about the cold in 

winter!  We like to complain about something! 

 

 Construction continues on our new RE building 

and connecting narthex expansion!  We still do not 

have a total completion date so we will have to 

wait and see.  It is for sure and certain that RE 

classes will begin after Labor Day and will be 

meeting in several classrooms at Danville High 

School.  We are blessed to have their cooperation 

and support!  It will certainly be different; but in 

this year, what hasn’t been? 

 

 A very important reminder of an upcoming 

event: the dispensation from attending Sunday 

Mass given during the height of the pandemic, 

ends with the Assumption, August 15th!!  There-

fore, we each will have the obligation, under pain 

of mortal sin, to be at Mass on Sundays and Holy 

Days once more.  It’s somewhat easy to get into 

an alternate routine, so make plans NOW to once 

more be at Holy Mass!  What a privilege it truly is!  

Let’s pray that the Holy Spirit moves our parish to 

commitment to this ESSENTIAL of our Catholic 

Faith! 

 

 God’s blessings to you all! 

 A decision has been made by the 

Council regarding the recipients of 

the scholarship awards: 

  The winner from Mary, Queen 

of Peace is Clara Petree. 

  And from St. Susanna, Chloe Oleynik is the 

scholarship winner. 

 Congratulations to both.  The field was extremely 

close this year so excuse us for the delay. 
 

 The Council thanks all who were in attendance 

and made our fish fry a success.  All money went to 

Mary, Queen of Peace. 
 

 The Council donated $2,500 to the Mary, Queen 

of Peace building fund. 
 

 Please join the Council each day in praying the 

Rosary.  We are pleased to announce that St. 

Stanislaus Parish in Buffalo, New York, is broadcast-

ing our recorded Rosary broadcast from our Face-

book page everyday to their parishioners from their 

own Facebook page.  That has us getting a larger 

audience! 
 

 The Council also has a prayer list associated 

with the daily Rosary.  If you have someone who 

needs our prayers along with others write their 

name in the comment section on our Facebook 

page.  We will add them to the list. 
 

 We ask that all continue to pray for the Covid19 

victims and their families.  We also ask that care 

givers and first responders receive our prayers as 

well. 
 

 Interested in becoming a Knight, contact Mark 

Richardt at 317-354-5603 or 

rowdy251@yahoo.com 



For all those living in assisted living 

and nursing homes, also Peggy Cave, 

Eileen Clark, Jim Goldman, Dick Griffith, 

Debbie Little, Anthony Martinez, 

Goldie Parsons, Rex Parsons, 

Matthias Pfister, Andrew Rehn, Joe Saddler, David & Dee 

Sheets, Mary Shelton, Mary Schmitt, Helen Schweizer, 

Lois Staresina, Debbie Such, and Mary Williams. 

     We ask that the Lord heal them and restore them to 

good health. 

If you know of someone who needs the special healing 

power of prayer, or to become a part of this ministry, 

call Fran Strauss at 317-745-5640. 

Custom Sewing & Alterations 

Annette Glaser ~ Parishioner 
For an appointment call:  317-840-1857 

If our treasure is in God, 

no one can take it from us. 
Jacques Philippe 

Saint Michael the Archangel, 

defend us in battle. 

Be our protection against 

the wickedness and snares of the 

devil.  May God rebuke him, 

we humbly pray; and do Thou, 

O Prince of the Heavenly Host, 

by the power of God, 

cast into hell, satan and 

all the evil spirits, 

who prowl about the world 

seeking the ruin of souls. 

Amen 

 

Monday, July 13, 2020 

  Isaiah 1:10-17/Psalm 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21 and 23 

 [23b]/Matthew 10:34-11:1 
 

Tuesday, July 14, 2020 

  Isaiah 7:1-9/Psalm 48:2-3a, 3b-4, 5-6, 7-8 [cf. 9d]/ 

 Matthew 11:20-24 
 

Wednesday, July 15, 2020 

  Isaiah 10:5-7, 13b-16/Psalm 94:5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 14-15 

 [14a]/Matthew 11:25-27 
 

Thursday, July 16, 2020 

  Isaiah 26:7-9, 12, 16-19/Psalm 102:13-14ab and 15, 

 16-18, 19-21 [20b]/Matthew 11:28-30 
 

Friday, July 17, 2020 

  Isaiah 38:1-6, 21-22, 7-8/Isaiah 38:10, 11, 12abcd, 16 

 [cf. 17b]/Matthew 12:1-8 
 

Saturday, July 18, 2020 

  Micah 2:1-5/Psalm 10:1-2, 3-4, 7-8, 14 [12b]/ 

 Matthew 12:14-21 
 

Sunday, July 19, 2020 

  Wisdom 12:13, 16-19/Psalm 86:5-6, 9-10, 15-16 [5a]/ 

 Romans 8:26-27/Matthew 13:24-43 or 13:24-30 

                 

 There will be no assigned schedule for Liturgical Min-

isters through August 15.  Normal scheduling will re-

commence at that time.  Needs for the upcoming weeks 

include:  one Extraordinary Minister of Communion and 

four Ministers of Hospitality for each weekend Mass.  Your 

help is needed so we can carry on with the celebration of 

the Mass.  Please sign-up for the Mass of your choice 

through the MSP app or send Mary Kay Hood an email.  

Thank you for your help. 

 We now have approval from the Indiana 

Gaming Commission (IGC) to run our 2020 Raf-

fle.  The new IGC rule allows us to increase the 

amount of our prizes this year. 
 

 As a result, we are happy to announce that 

our 2020 Raffle will give away a 1st prize of 

$1,000; a 2nd prize of $500, and a 3rd prize of 

$250.  This is a significant increase from last 

year. 
 

 This timely increase will not only help a few 

families who may be in need but will also help 

raise funds to address many of our parish facili-

ties’ repairs and improvements. 
 

 We look forward to your support in making 

our 2020 Raffle a success.  In the meantime, 

keep posted for more updates to come. 


